SEPTEMBER 2024
Public Works Monthly Update

Another busy month has been put in the books. The guys stepped up and

came together for a common goal again. With the Autumn Jubilee and the

Party @ the Pavilion on the same weekend, the guys got the town looking
exceptionally well for both events.

Street Department

The Street Crew was busy again this month. Besides getting ready for the
events, they had to contend with cleaning up from the storm. The grass
didn’t slow down as much as we thought it would. Tony and his crew also
helped with asphalting and flagging traffic. The to do list has only gotten
longer with the cooler temps. Coming up next week, we will be gearing up
for Fall Clean Up.

Water/Sewer Department

The Water Crew has been busy with the Lead and Copper inventory as well
as having to fix a few water leaks and sewer lines to clean. They also
assisted in the asphalting by digging out the holes ahead of time. The

crew has had a ton of Miss Utility tickets to get marked.

Maintenance Department

The shop has had a full schedule. We have had several police vehicles to
come through for repairs. Some of which had to be sent off to dealership
mechanics due to complexity. We brought in a new mechanic, Ray Kyle, to
give Robert a hand and to lighten his load. They have been doing a good
job together.

Chris had a full load the past month as well. Along with his normal daily
duties, he was able to repaint the bathroom at the shop. He was also able
to get the new Fall banners up.

Other Updates

The WasteWater Plant Is doing good. Nelson and his crew got the
new pump set in and running at Butchers Creek. All the other stations are



running as they should. The guys will be prepping for another round of
asphalting in the coming weeks.

THANKS TO ALL OF THE GUYS FOR ALL OF THE HARD WORK!!! YOU
ALL ARE APPRECIATED!



